
In English this term we will be exploring traditional and 

twisted tales with a focus on the ’heroes’ within the texts. 

The children will generate ideas through a range of stimuli 

and activities. This will support 

them in producing character 

descriptions, diary entries and 

narrative 

writing.  

In Maths, we will be working on telling 

the time. This will include O'clock, half 

past, Quarter past/to  and 5 minute 

intervals. In addition, we will also be 

focusing on length and height which will 

include comparing, 

measuring and ordering 

lengths. There will also be 

a focus on word problems 

using a range of skills.  

In Science, we will be learning about  

plants. This will include observing how 

seeds and bulbs grow into mature plants 

and explore how plants need water, light 

and a suitable temperature to grow and 

stay healthy. This will be done through a 

range of experiments.   

In PE, we will continue to follow the Real 

PE programme, developing our personal 

skills and teamwork through physical  

exercise. We will focus on 

both static and dynamic 

balance, and will be doing 

exercises that support the  

children in developing their cognitive 

skills.  

In RE, we will be focusing on the concept 

of authority in the Bible. This will be 

achieved through developing an ability to 

understand and appreciate the 

viewpoints of others.  

P4C will be taught fortnightly to develop 

deeper thinking linked to our concepts of 

judgement, truth, service and identity.  

Our music unit for this half term is called, 

Let’s be Superheroes! We will be 

focusing on the musical dimensions 

of pitch and duration. We will begin to 

map pitch with signs and drawings and 

will rehearse playing glockenspiels. We 

will sing some superhero-songs and 

compose and notate our own rhythm 

patterns to 

illustrate heroic 

qualities.  


